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DISTRICT 48 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

September 2020 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

MEETINGS IN NEEDS OF SUPPORT 
 

Rewards of Sobriety   Lunch Hour Group  Veterans & Friends in Recovery   
Saturdays, 7PM    Monday through Friday,  Tuesdays, 7:00PM 
Penn College    12:05PM   Lutheran Church of the Redeemer 
Bush Campus Center, Room 164  711 W. Edwin Street  1101 Washington Blvd. 
1 College Ave., Williamsport   Williamsport   Williamsport 
 
 
  Promises of Sobriety   Better Alternatives Recovery Group 
  Mondays, 7:00PM   Sundays, 3:00PM 
  Trinity Episcopal Church   Alternative Clubhouse 
  844 West Fourth Street   2018 W. Fourth Street 
  Williamsport    Williamsport 

Welcome to the 2020 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General Service Representative 

(GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter – 

just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your 
homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop 
or event you want to share? Have a story, photo or something 
inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 9 – “Made direct amends to such people wherever possible, except when to do so would injure them or others.” 

Tradition 9 – “A.A., as such, ought never be organized; but we may create service boards or committees directly 

responsible to those they serve” 

Concept 9 – “Good service leadership at all levels is indispensable for our future functioning and safety.  Primary world 

service leadership, once exercised by the founders, must necessarily be assumed by the trustees.” 

 

63rd ANNUAL EPGSA on ZOOM 
November 13th – 15th  

Details at area59aa.org 
GSR’s and DCM’s should attend, all are 

welcome!! 
No Fees 

Registration Required 

SEPTEMBER 2020 GRAPEVINE: 

Welcome to 2020: Through the wonder 
of technology, members are helping each 
other stay sober in very tough times. 
This month’s feature: Young and Sober! 

TRADITIONS CHECKLIST  
 

Tradition Nine: AA, as such, ought never be organized; but we may create service boards or committees directly 
responsible to those they serve. 

1. Do I still try to boss things in AA? 
2. Do I resist formal aspects of AA because I fear them as authoritative? 
3. Am I mature enough to understand and use all elements of the AA program-even if no one makes me do so-with a sense 

of personal responsibility? 
4. Do I exercise patience and humility in any AA job I take? 
5. Am I aware of all those to whom I am responsible in any AA job? 
6. Why doesn’t every AA group need a constitution and bylaws? 
7. Have I learned to step out of an AA job gracefully-and profit thereby-when the time comes? 
8. What has rotation to do with anonymity?  With humility? 

AA ANNIVERSARIES 

 


